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BUS SERVICE NOTICE 
Dated: 23rd July 2022 

 

This is to bring to the notice of the parents and students of Class XI and XII that School 

Bus Service will be operational from 25th July 2022. Different Bus Routes of the school 

is being published separately and students who joined the school bus service should 

check their name in the Bus routes as per their place of pick up point. 

Students are instructedto strictly follow the rulesgiven below while availing the school 

bus service: 

1. Students should be ready for the bus at their assigned bus pick up point at about 

6.30 am on the first day and advised them to wait for bus. It is highly expected 

that there may be some early or delay pick up on first few days and this 

experiences will be improved eventually. 

2. Students must wait for the Bus at the pickup point in time and should not let the 

Bus wait. 

3. Disciplinary actions will be taken against those who get down from the School 

Bus without prior approval from the Principal before reaching the destination. 

4. Any unwanted behavior of a student while in the bus is punishable, even to the 

extent of expulsion from the school. 

5. Students coming by a particular school bus have to return by the same bus. 

6. Students may contact the respective Bus Driver for any information regarding 

Bus Route, Bus Pick up timing etc 

7. Students are not allowed to arrange Van Service without prior permission from 

the Principal. 

 

  

 

 

(Dr. K. Nabachandra Singh) 

Principal 
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